
Jonas G. Nordwall 

I am a Portland native, and from a background perspective, my grandfather was 

instrumental in highway construction in Northern Oregon and SW Washington, so I have a 

historical perspective of Hillsdale and of Oregon that I hold dear. My wife and I chose to live 

in Hillsdale and raise our family, and we knew our kids would have a great education and 

access to any part of Portland within a reasonable time.  I am a student of the Cleveland 

High school, and University of Portland graduate with a Bachelor’s in Music and a minor in 

Engineering (what a combo), later a graduate of the Toronto Music Conservatory. I designed 

products and how to build them. My exposure to arts and engineering took me so many 

places and taught me to appreciate a holistic view of the world, and how important such 

view is for our neighborhood. My work with the First United Methodist Church spans 37 

years of community and non-profit work inclusive of a great diversity of membership and the 

community. I’ve been the advocate of a central role for music and spirituality in the 

collective life the church and my community for the duration of my adult life. I believe in 

being the voice of diverse needs and interests of the community I have served.  

For a community to be successful projects must benefit youth and adults, with hope, 

inspiration and equality being the first priority, along with safety and inclusiveness. Program 

that involve the afterschool hours kids have free are very important. When I was growing 

up, we had Portland Community Centers where kids would spend their after-school hours in 

a productive environment. We need local safe places, where we can be sensitive to the 

diversity of residents we find in Hillsdale today. It is my hope to be the voice of that 

inclusiveness and advocacy of Hillsdale as a member of the board of Hillsdale neighborhood 

association. 



 



 


